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16th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

  

As we are sure you are aware, preparations are underway for our Year 6 production of The 

Amazing Adventures of Superstan. 
 

For the evening performances, we will need the children to arrive at school no later than 5:30pm 

to get changed and organised. The show lasts just over an hour, so pupils will need to be picked 

up around 7:15 - 7:30pm after their performance. We cannot let them walk home alone at that 

time. 

 

If you wish to purchase tickets for our end of year performance, we are kindly asking parents and 

carers to contribute a minimum of £3.50 per ticket. This has been set up using ParentPay. Your kind 

donations will go towards materials for the show including scripts and licenses. We request that 

you purchase no more than 4 tickets across the two performances at the moment, to give 

everyone a chance to watch the show. We will be keeping an eye on sales and will email when 

these slow down so that you can purchase more if you wish.  

 
 

Below are important dates for your diary:  

Thursday 26th June   Leavers’ party  5:30pm to 7pm 

Wednesday 2nd July  Leavers’ assembly   Approx 9am   

Wednesday 2nd July   End of year performance   6pm evening 

performance   

Thursday 3rd July   End of year performance  6pm evening 

performance  

  

  

We are very much looking forward to inviting you to these events.    
 

Many thanks,  

The Year 6 Team.   

 


